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ADDENDUM TWO 

DATE: June 6, 2025 

TO: All Respondents 

FROM: Sheila Brown, Procurement/Contract Administrator 

RE: ADDENDUM #2 Update to Addendum One 

 
On June 5, 2025, MHA issued addendum one stating that the services for the is RFP will be 
provided on-site.  MHA has determined that this project could include some remote/hybrid 
services.  The amount of remote/hybrid services are yet to be determined but should not 
be over 25%. 
 
We are grateful for your interest in doing business with our Agency and we look forward to 
receiving a proposal from your firm. 


